
The Y4 and Y5 dance group put on a fantastic performance at

the Winding Wheel Theatre in Chesterfield as part of the Dance

Platform organised by SHAPE Learning Partnership. The children


showed great courage to perform in front of so many people,

super teamwork skills and they demonstrated fabulous moves

to the tune of 'Colors' by Jason DeRullo, a football World Cup


inspired song. Many thanks to Charlotte Wilbourn from

Articulate Dance who choreographed the dance and practised it


with the group. 
Mr Lynch




Dance

Gardening
Year 3 have been very


busy planting their cress

seeds.



Maths
In maths this week, Year 3

have been using Base 10 to


work out fractions of

amounts! What a great job


they’ve done too!
Mrs Burgess

Year 4 are all very

proud of their times

table achievements


this year. They

completed the


National Multiplication

Tables check this week

and all worked really


hard! Well done!
Miss Jarvis



Cricket

On Wednesday a team of Year 6s played in a

cricket tournament at Hundall Cricket Club. Although

they didn't win, everyone had a fantastic time. They

showed great teamwork and behaviour was perfect.  

                                          Mrs Dennis

Headteacher's Awards
 It was fantastic to see


parents in our

Celebration Assembly


this morning.

Congratulations to our


winners



Craft
Year 5 have had a great day making animals from chicken wire.


They have learnt to follow a pattern and to use cutters and pliers

to make birds, dragons and whales.        

Mrs Stevens and Mrs Verdicchio



The children worked with

William Ashley-Norman


from ChickenWired -

please see


www.chickenwired.com


